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It has been lovely to welcome parents back into school over the 
last two weeks. Thank you to all those parents, carers and 
grandparents who have been attending our ‘Come and Share’ 
sessions in school. We hope that you have enjoyed these lovely 
opportunities to look at some of the learning your children have 
been doing. Covid has not allowed us to have these lovely 
experiences over the last 2 years and so we have been so happy 
to at last be able to welcome families back into school.  
Next week it is the turn of the Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 6 
children to share with their families the work they have been 
doing.  

Monday 27th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 1 parents at 3pm  
Tuesday 28th June – Computing Workshops for Y2 (am) and F2 (pm) 
Tuesday 28th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 2 parents at 3pm 
Wednesday 29th June – Year 5 Art Day at Woodchurch High 
Wednesday 29th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 3 parents at 3pm 
Thursday 30th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 6 parents at 3pm 
Friday 1st July to Monday 4th July – Year 6 Residential to PGL Shropshire 

The Knife Angel Monument 
Tour – Wirral July 2022  
The ‘Wirral Knife Angel Project’, 
will be located at the Grand 
Entrance of Birkenhead Park 
during July 2022. The monument 
is made of seized knives and 
symbolises turning away from 

knife crime and violence and promotes positive choices for young people. It is 27 feet high and weighs 3.5 
tonnes. It is bolted on to a concrete platform that weighs 1 tonne.  

Please can 
you remember 
to update any 

new phone numbers in the school 
office. We had an incident this week 
where we needed to contact a parent in 
an emergency but the number we had 
on our system did not work.   

Water Bottles 
Please ensure all 
children have 
water bottles in 
school as they will 
especially need 

them in the warmer 
weather. 

PE - Please remember the 
children should wear blue 
(royal or navy) and white for 
PE. Shorts are great now the 
weather is getting warmer. NO 
FOOTBALL KITS or bright 
colours should be worn for PE. 

We are loving the fact our 
children can go out again on 
trips and visits to exciting 
places. Last Friday, our Year 3 
children went to Liverpool 
Empire to watch the stage 

show ‘Billionaire Boy’. Also last Friday, ‘Little 
Angels’ visited ‘Activity for All’. A wonderful time 
was had by everyone! 



It has been another 
very busy week in 
school… 
Our 2s have been 
very busy enjoying 
Forest School in the 
sunshine and 
enjoying a teddy 
bears picnic on the 

field. They also had a lovely morning sharing their learning 
journals with their parents and carers on 
Wednesday. 
Some of our F1 children have been busy at home 
making bird feeders for our outdoor area. We’ve 
recently observed lots of different species of birds 
in our school grounds and we can identify and name 
6 different types of bird that regularly visit our 
school grounds. 
In Year 2, the children have been measuring using 

cm. First: order the ribbons, starting with the shortest. Some lovely 
estimating/comparisons and measuring. Then we measured using cm. 

Working out the difference between our 
estimate and measured lengths was easy as 
our estimates were so close!  
Year 4 enjoyed their Come and Share afternoon 
on Tuesday with their parents and carers. They 
felt very proud of their guitar skills and having 
the opportunity to show what they have been 
working on in their subject books too. 
Year Five have worked hard this week exploring 

the cost of living. They have been using the 
diamond ranking grid to decide which bills are 
most important to pay. The children were very 
surprised to see how much a new baby needs in 
its first year! 
On Wednesday some of our Year 6 children 
had a lovely morning doing some 
independent baking.   
After discovering a large amount of rubbish littered throughout our 
school grounds, Eco Club had to take action! They removed 6 bags of 

rubbish, protecting the safety of our wildlife and restoring the beauty of our school grounds 
Life is full of choices. God has created us with the ability and responsibility to 
choose – and he trusts us to choose well. Pope Francis reminds us: “Constantly 
make the right choice, the choice for good.” 
In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus uses blunt language to grab the peoples’ attention. 
Deciding to follow Jesus involved making some difficult choices. Some chose to 
reject Jesus, while others chose to follow him.  
Choosing to follow Jesus greatly influences our life; it demands commitment but is 
rewarded with peace and eternal life. Making choices with the help of Jesus, leads 
us on life’s right and joyful path.  

I hope you have a lovely weekend, Mrs Ralph 
\ 


